
 
 

 
 
 
DATE:  September 12, 2012 
 
TO:  All OB/GYN & Perinatology Office Staff  
 
FROM: Culinary Health Fund 
  
RE: Date Specific Prior Authorization Requests for OB Ultrasounds 

 
 
The Fund wants to reiterate one of the prior authorization requirements when billing for 
OB Ultrasounds: 
 
The date of service on the prior auth request must match the actual date of service or your 
claim may not be paid. If you change the date for which a service was provided in your 
office, please contact our Utilization Review vendor, American Health Holding (AHH), 
to have the date changed on the authorization. They can be contacted by calling  
(866) 330-2307.  

 
Please distribute this notice to all insurance verification representatives and anyone else 
on your staff this may affect.  
 
For additional information or for questions, please call the Fund’s Provider Services 
office at (702) 892-7313. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 107 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 733-9938 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 


